
 
 

NOTICE OF MANUAL TALLY AND 
SELECTION OF PRECINCTS TO BE TALLIED 

 
 
 The City Clerk of the City of Pasadena has designated that the City 
Clerk’s Office, 100 North Garfield Avenue, Room S228, Pasadena, will be the 
place for the manual tally of the ballots for one percent of the precincts of the 
Pasadena Unified School District Board of Education, District 3 General 
Municipal Election to be held on Tuesday, April 16, 2013. This manual tally will 
be held on Tuesday, April 23, 2013, at 3:00 p.m. 
 
 Prior to the conduct of the manual tally, the election official will randomly 
select one precinct to be tallied. 
 
Dated:    March 28, 2013    Mark Jomsky, CMC 
       City Clerk 
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